
 

Focus on Learning 

 
Next week the children will be 

cooking ‘superhero power bars’ 

with Mrs Mount. 

😊 

 

Chestnut’s  

News 

Information for Families 
 

Our fantastic PTFA are seeking 

more members. They have lots of 

wonderful things planned for the 

school but need help to make the 

magic happen! You can be involved 

as little or as much as you want.  

Please contact our class rep if you 

are interested. 

 

Our trip to Gatton Park is on 

Tuesday 14th May, please see the 

letter I sent out last month for 

more information.  

 

Thank you for your continued 

support, 

Mrs Brill and Mrs Mount. 

 

 

Continuing the Learning 

Journey! 

 
We have had another fun filled week 

this week. As the weather has been 

so nice the children have helped us 

reorganise our learning sheds 

outside.  

 

This week’s highlights… 
• The children have designed, 

created and labelled pirate 

ships. 

• During maths we have been 

exploring number patterns 

to 20.  

• In Little Wandle the 

children were taught tricky 

words ‘do’ and ‘were’.  

• It was lovely to see so many 

books for ‘Show and Tell’ 

this week. 
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